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February 17, 1984

RBG-17,065

File Nos. G9.5, G9.25.1.1
Mr. John T. Collins, Regiunal Admiristrator o~ }¢~ ﬁ.i]
U. §. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 1}\;; 7 = Y
Region IV, Office of Inspection and Enforcement i)

611 Ryau Plaza Drive, Suite 1000 \t bF
Arlington, Texas 76011 \“
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Dear Mr. Collins:
River Bend Station Unit 1

Docket No. 50-458
Final Report/DR-96

Gulf States Utilities Company has completed its
investigation of DR-96 concerning A500, Grade B tube steel
supplied by Bergen-Paterson and has determined this
condition is not reportable under 10 CFR 50.55(e).

fincerely,
'y £ HMeoctior
J. E. Booker

Manager-Engineering,
Nuclear Fuels & Licensing

River Bend Nuclear Group
JEB/PgD/kt

cc: Director of Inspection & Enforcement
U. §. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

NRC Resident Inspector-Site
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